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October 14, 1976 

Dear Billy: 

Thank you for your letter of September 29. 
I am sorry you could not join us on the 
Natchez - it was a wonderful day! 

I also want you to know how grateful I am 
for all you are doing in support of the en­
tire Republican ticket. We need to make 
this a banner year, from the courthouse 
to the White House, and I certainly appre­
~iate your efforts toward this end. 

Jackson, Mississippi 39205 , your 
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